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4th March 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

As you may have seen in our recent Facebook posts, we will be hosting our first ever Colour Run! This will
be an exciting new event which can be enjoyed by the whole family.

The colour run will be held on the 18" May 2024 at Slades Farm Park. The run will commence from 1pm
with more information to follow.

In order to take part, you will need to purchase a ticket for all attendees via Classlist. As stated above, this is
an event for the whole family, children and adults alike. Tickets will cost £2.50 per adult and £1.50 per child
and must be purchased in advance of the event no later than 8" May 2024.

The event is described as a colour ‘run’, but there is by no means an obligation to run, you could skip, hop
or walk the course at your own pace, the course will be just under 2 kilometers! We will be following the
Slades Farm Junior Park Run course.

The event will help us raise funds for our wonderful school and bring us closer to that playground
refurbishment! We will be asking kids to gain sponsorship for taking part, and as a thank you (and a bit of
fun), the class that raises the most money will receive a £50 budget for the class to enjoy a special treat!

In order to take part in the event, you will need to agree to the waiver for yourself the child/ren you are
booking for also on Classlist.

The colour run will involve coloured powder being thrown at participants and around them during the event.
The coloured powder used will be purchased from a reputable company and a full list of ingredients can be
made available should you wish to review these ahead of signing up.

More information will follow and be made available regarding the course and the sponsorship shortly.

Yours sincerely,

Hill View Primary School PTFA



